From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public Comment to GLWA Board Mtg. on August 26, 2020
Date: Saturday, August 22, 2020 10:39:08 PM

Michigan State University researchers found abundance of viruses in GLWA wastewater, what may
cause public health problems. We may find the same situation with GLWA drinking water. Anyway this
was expected without ozonation or uv light for disinfection. As Walrus had said, the time has come to talk
about ozonation and uv disinfection at GLWA and do something about it. MSU undertook this study in
response to Covid 19 crisis. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W. Warren Ave, Detroit, Ml 48201, 313 465 5786,
saulius@ieee.org
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